NOTICE-22
02/07/2024

It is notified to all the staff and students of the college that the
summer vacation for the Academic Session 2024-25 commences
from 1% July to 31% July 2024. The college reopens on the 1% August
2024,

It is further reminded to all the faculties not to take such
programmes which will hinder you to report to college when the
IQAC requires your presence.

Those entrusted with admission responsibilities are requested
to see that the deserving students are given admission as the portal
is still active.

(Dr. Luke Da}imary)
Principal,
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